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December 19th, 2019 

BY RESS & EMAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Re:  Board File No. EB-2019-0037 – 2020 Cost of Service Application 
 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. – Customer Summary Correction 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc has noted an error on page 6 of the Customer Summary with respect to the 
dollar increase noted for the three customer classes.  Greater Sudbury Hydro respectfully submits a 
corrected version attached to this letter. 

Questions or concerns in this matter should be addressed to the undersigned.  

Respectfully submitted,  

 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 
Supervisor - Regulatory 


